
hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

Reception Baseline Assessment 
 
September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been a wonderful week in school!  We have thoroughly loved getting to know your child and we will 
continue to build on this in the coming months and years.  I am writing to inform you that from next week and 
over the next 6 weeks all Reception aged children will take part in a teacher-led assessment called the Reception 
Baseline.  This is a national assessment and is taking place in all schools from this September.   
 
The assessment is not a test and the children will take part in practical activities that are fun to complete.  Many 
of the children will simply think that they are completing some learning with a grown up.  The results are recorded 
and sent to the Government.  This data is will be used to measure the progress of children at the end of Year 6.   
 
Attached is an information sheet about the Baseline and our school website has lots of information, should you 
wish to find out more.  Please look for the Reception Baseline tab in the information tab along the top of the 
website.   
 
Should you have any further question please get in touch with me and I will gladly answer any questions you 
have. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Carr 
Deputy Head Teacher  
EYFS Leader 
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